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Presidents Message:

Dear Guild Members,

I'd like to thank Karen McMurdo for her leadership these past four years. She created new and
exciting enterprises during her tenure and she will certainly be a tough act to follow. Thanks
again, Karen.

And I would be remiss if I didn't thank membership for helping me navigate my new 'me'. As
many of you know, it is not an easy task to lose a life partner and I can easily see how one could
fall into a deep dark hole if it wasn't for amazing friendships. Thank you.

That being said, I will honestly tell you that the new me is still developing, please be patient.
Comprehension can still elude me and oftentimes the energy to complete tasks simply isn't
there. I am still working on finalizing the committees for next year, and am planning on sending
the list out next week. For those that offered to chair a committee, I thank you. I have some
committee folders that Karen established, some are still with committees. These folders help
navigate the responsibility of the committee as well as provide historical information for future
members. Continue to use them to help future members.

Please remember to avail yourself to the Guild website Twincityquiltersguild.org and our
Facebook Page Twin City Quilters Guild Wheatfield NY for current information on upcoming
programs. Vice President, Jayne Crummet, is always open for programing suggestions,
remember to pass your ideas along to her and offer your assistance.

Thank you once again for your continued support. Wishing you every little reason to smile this
holiday season. Please have a deeply relaxing holiday, filled with memories to warm your heart
and home and a healthy New Year. Enjoy the magic, see you in January.

http://www.twincityquiltersguild.org


Deb

MESSAGE FROM VICE PRESIDENT

Denise from Auntie's Attic will be providing our February program with a
presentation on "Color Theory"

Theresa Waiter will be presenting at our March meeting with a program about
"Quilts and the underground railroad"

Jayne

Guild Officers

President -
DebMarshall

queenbeequilter@ju

mailto:queenbeequilter@juno.com


no.com

716-694-6833

Vice President -
Jayne Crummet
jaynecrummet@ro
adrunner.com
716-693-7681

Secretary - Donna Clark
dmflclark@roadrun
ner.com
716-628-9399

Treasurer - Joanne
Sentman

jdsentman@ aol.com

Minutes from the December 6th, 2023meeting

Christmas party - no minutes

mailto:queenbeequilter@juno.com


Refreshment sign ups:

Judy Lilac

Cindy Hubacher

Pam Labushesky

Greg Mangin

Mary Wells

Dorothy Gloser

Library Display
Have you ever found yourself "hanging around" the North Tonawanda
Public Library?

If you have answered YES, then I hope you have something to submit to
our annual March display!

If you have answered NO, then it is about time you found where the library
is and can submit something for our annual March display!

Please start bringing items in to the January meeting and the February
meeting. The display will go up on March 1st, 2024!



We would like to see some of your challenges from 2023. You are more
than welcome to submit any other items to help fill all of our displays.
Please include your name and any note you might want on each item.
Small items are the best, as there is no room for large quilts! Items from the
charity groups are always appreciated!

If you have any questions please direct them to the library display team! To
be announced at the January meeting. However, I will be available to collect
your items as mentioned in January and February.

Dru

PROJECT LINUS



Month Quilts made
from kits

Quilts made from
their own Stash

Totals Grand
Totals

2022 6517

1-2023 1 13 14 6531

2-2023 2 29 31 6562

3-2023 0 11 11 6573

4-2023 3 4 7 6580

5-2023 0 22 22 6602

6-2023 0 17 17 6619

7-2023 0 0 0 0

8-2023 2 6 8 6627

9-2023 0 18 18 6645

10-2023 2 16 18 6663

11-2023 0 6 6 6669

12-2023 0 0 0

2023 Grand Total 6669

Hi fellow quilters:

We are planning a “Crumb Square” Linus Day in the February 2024.

We are asking for useable size scraps: Pieces--- 2 ½” inches or larger Strips—1

½” or widerYOU ARE AMAZING



A TOTAL OF 152 QUILTS DONATED IN
2023

As we are looking forward to 2024

We wish you a blessed Holiday season

Cindy, Cindy and Linda

Pink Ribbon
Thank you all for a wonderful year. Your efforts are sincerely

appreciated. Enjoy your holidays with friends and family. Stay safe and healthy.

The pink ribbon committee.



January Birthdays!!

1/27 Linda Berwaldt
1/25 Pam Labushesky
1/23 Joan Pietrzykowski
1/25 Cindy Primosch
1/19 Cindy Warthling


